
 

LEICESTERSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 

 A4304 STATION ROAD & A4304 KILWORTH ROAD 

 

PARISH OF NORTH KILWORTH AND HUSBANDS BOSWORTH 

 

DISTRICT OF HARBOROUGH 

 

PROPOSED 40MPH SPEED LIMIT  

 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 

 

 

 

Leicestershire County Council proposes to make the following order. 

On behalf of the developer, Mather Jamie Ltd it is necessary to reduce part of the existing 

national speed limit (60mph) and introduce a 40mph speed limit on the A4304 Station Road 

and Kilworth Road.  

The proposed 40mph speed limit is intended to improve safety for access and egress at the 

new Marina development and provide a safe highway environment. 

This order will see a 40mph speed limit on the following roads: 

A4304 Station Road and A4304 Kilworth Road. 

This scheme is being introduced on the grounds of road safety.  

The proposals are shown in plan TMD.055/T1/1. 

 


